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30 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
It is customary at this time of year for the Chair of the Governors to write to parents with details of the fee 
structure for the next academic year. 
 
We have been delighted to see Cargilfield’s flexibility and adaptability, that became our hallmark during the 
pandemic, continue throughout this academic year.  Most notably, the way the school rose to and embraced the 
recent inspection by Education Scotland deserves appreciation. Although we await the inspector’s final report, 
all indications point to a resounding endorsement of everything Cargilfield does. This will be an important 
milestone of recognition for the school, which every staff member, pupil and parent should feel proud of, rightly 
and collectively. As a Board, we congratulate and thank you all.  
 
Providing a high-quality, broad spectrum education in small class sizes remains our priority however we need 
to be mindful of the cost pressures we are facing. Our overheads have increased significantly in the past few 
years and, whilst we are working hard to be as cost efficient as possible, our decisions regarding fee levels for 
the coming academic year reflect a balance between our commitment to providing the best possible education 
while making our fees as affordable as we can. 
 
Consequently, the following fees have been approved by the Board of Governors, for the 2023/2024 academic 
year:  
 
➢ the Nursery fee will be £4,145 per term (for five full days) 

 
➢ the Pre-Prep fee will be £4,255 per term 

 
➢ the Upper School fee will be £6,865 per term (£8,410 for weekly boarding) 
 
As we approach the conclusion of the Summer Term, we are looking forward to the variety of end of term 
activities. It also offers us the opportunity to celebrate the fantastic achievements of this year’s Form 8 Leavers 
as they move on to their senior schools. 

 
We are delighted that Cargilfield continues to thrive and we thank you for entrusting your children to us and for 
all your continued support.  
 

 With all best wishes for an enjoyable summer with your families.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Lord Sinclair  

Chair, Board of Governors 
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